
From: Redacted (ECWL - Risk Resilience, Comm Safety, OPS & NW - Community 
Safety)   
Sent: 20 January 2025 13:13 
To: Redacted (ECWL - Risk Resilience, Comm Safety, OPS & NW - Community Safety) 
<Redacted <Redacted@gwent.police.uk> 
Cc: Redacted (ECWL - Risk Resilience, Comm Safety, OPS & NW - Community Safety) 
<Redacted (ECWL - Risk Resilience, Comm Safety, OPS & NW - Community Safety) 
<Redacted (ECWL - Risk Resilience, Comm Safety, OPS & NW - Community Safety) < 
Subject: FM hot topic grooming gangs 

Hi both, 

Just sharing the briefing which went to Welsh Ministers on Friday on the grooming gangs 
issue. This draws on the really helpful information and assurances forces provided last 
week. 

We wouldn’t normally share briefing provided to Ministers but the Cabinet Secretary 
thought it might be helpful in this case following her meeting with Redacted on 
Thursday. I’d be grateful if you could keep this note between yourselves and Redacted in 
that context. 

Thanks, 


